BEECHY SCHOOL Reminders

September 8

Staff Spotlight - Welcoming our new teachers! Miss Myah Gross

Hello! My name is Myah Gross and I'm excited to be part of Beechy School this year. I recently graduated from the University of Calgary with my Bachelor of Education and am teaching Kindergarten and Grade 3/4. I moved to Lucky Lake about a year and a half ago and have loved becoming part of the community. Many people may know me through the Pennington family, and I'm looking forward to building strong connections with students and families here at school as well!



My name is Paige Marsh and I am teaching Grade 3/4 homeroom, grade 7 math, and am the Student Support Teacher. I am in my 6th year of teaching and am happy to be back in my hometown. Outside of teaching I like to read, go skiing in the mountains, and spend time with my boys, Benton and Henry. It has been an awesome first week of school and I'm ready for a great year!

Mrs. Kimberly Sobkowicz

I am looking forward to being a part of Beechy School, getting to know the students, staff, parents and community. My home is in Outlook; my husband Kim and I have 3 children and 5 grandchildren who are keeping us young at heart! I am teaching subjects in grades 5-8, as well as the high school P.E. I know it's going to be a great year ahead being a Beechy Blazer!

Mrs. Shalyn Brokofsky

My name is Shalyn Brokofsky and I'm so excited to be teaching Grade 5/6 this year, as well as Arts Education for Grades 7-9. Along with teaching, I also run youth programs at CFCR community radio where kids create their own shows and podcasts - I love bringing that same creativity and voice into the classroom. Outside of school, I enjoy gardening and spending time with my family (my own child is in Grade 5 too!). I'm really looking forward to a fun year of learning and growing together!



Please fill in this SCC Survey! https://forms.office.com /r/5iFKadiVnN



Blazers - What do you do for your own WELLNESS?? This year, for our **Blazer photo** wall, we are asking families to send in any photo of your child doing something they love, or something that makes them happy! Let's celebrate and showcase who we are inside and outside of Beechy School!

Keep your eyes peeled!! At certain times this year, we would like to give parents and community members a chance to help us nominate our **Blazers of** the Month. We will send out a QR code for you to nominate a Blazer student who is showing positive character traits and/or a great sense of community pride! More information to come!

Win a Family Rodeo Pass!!

Fill in your child's "Welcome Back" survey from their teacher and send it back to the school to get your name in a draw for a family rodeo pass, sponsored by the SCC! One entry per survey

completed! Thank you SCC!



